
Department of Computer Science and Engineering, Aarupadai Veedu Institute of Technology in 

association with CSI – Kancheepuram Chapter jointly organized “Inauguration of CSI Student 

Chapter” on 28th May 2021 from 11.30am to 12.30pm. Dr.M.Murugan, Vice Chairman, CSI 

Kancheepuram Chapter was the resource person for the event. 

 

 

 

 

 


